
Outdoor Recess
With the weather changing by the minute, please 

be sure to send your student with appropriate 
clothing.

Students will go OUTSIDE every day unless
it is raining or the windchill is too severe 

(20° F or less)
 

Calendar of Upcoming Events
    02.10 - NO SCHOOL - Staff PD Day

02.17 - NO SCHOOL PRESIDENTS DAY
02.18-02.21 - Inview Testing 2nd and 5th Grade
03.03 - NO SCHOOL - Staff PD Day
03.13 - End of Third Attendance Period
03.24-03.28 - Spring Break
Upcoming Dates
04.18-04.21 - Spring Break

Attendance and Absences
Please  be sure to use the dedicated attendance 

line to report absences.
440.357.6171 Option 1

If your child is sick, late to school, or missing for 
another reason, please report it to the absence 

line by 9:30 a.m. Thank you!

Need to reach us?
Mrs. Traci.Shantery, Principal
traci.shantery@riversideschools.net
Ms. Debra Long, Assistant principal
Debra.long@riversideschools.net
Mrs. Michelle Elersich, Admin Assistant
michelle.elersich@riversideschools.net
Mrs. Gayle Zarack, Admin Assistant
gayle.zarack@riversideschools.net

Main Phone: 440.357.6171
*********************************

PLEASE NOTE: IF YOUR STUDENT IS TARDY TO 
SCHOOL YOU MUST WALK YOUR STUDENT TO THE 

MAIN DOORS!
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Student Late Arrival
To ensure safety, if your student is 
arriving to school after the 9:10am 

final bell, please walk your 
student to the door.

End of Day Dismissal Changes
All dismissal changes MUST be in writing

Forget to send in a note please email or call the 
office by 2:30PM

Gayle.Zarack@riversideschools.net AND 
Michelle.Elersich@riversideschools.net. You may 

also call the office at 440.357.6171  Option 2.

Note from the the Treasurer's 
Office

Effective immediately, any checks 
written to the school must be made 

payable to 
RIVERSIDE LOCAL SCHOOLS
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From the Clinic
The health and well being of our students 
and staff is of utmost importance. If your 
child has a fever, they may return to school 
once they are fever free for 24 hours 
without the use of fever reducing 
medication.
If your child is vomiting or has diarrhea, the 
child may return to school once symptoms 
are clear 24 hours without use of 
medication.
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Lunch/Snack Food Items
Students are only permitted to bring a small bag 
of chips and no more than a snack size piece of 
candy in their lunch, along with their healthy 
lunch items.  Large bags of chips and candy are 
not permitted. 

Follow us on X for more pictures:
@mslongriverview and @ElemRiverview
Community Events:
Visit our website at:
https://www.riversidelocalschools.com/
CommunityFlyersEvents.aspx

IMPORTANT!! PLEASE NOTE
If you are picking your student up in 
the car rider line during dismissal, 
you MUST have a visible car visor tag. 
If you do not have a tag, please 
contact the office to request one.

American Heart Health Month
Beginning March 1st, Riverview will be 
supporting the American Heart Association. 
Details will be sent home soon! This program 
is optional! Families do not need to donate 
money, this is NOT a FUNDRAISER for our 
school.

InView Testing Week of February 18th
InView is a nationally normed test taken by all 
second and fifth graders in our district. This test 
measures a student’s ability to use information 
and apply it in new and different ways, evaluating 
how a student analyzes and employs higher-order 
thinking skills (including verbal reasoning, 
sequences, analogies and quantitative reasoning), 
and measuring a student’s cognitive reasoning 
skills.

Substitutes Needed
Riverside Schools is looking for qualified substitutes.  
See the flier below for more information.
Substitute Information Flier

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rYw01TqyOQ51Y5gwd4k4Pttld4SvxlI6/view?usp=sharing

